
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FYUGP Orientation 2024 

Four Year Under Graduate Programme is a redesigned undergraduate curriculum based on the 

National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 which recognizes the important role of Higher 

Education. It aims to provide a holistic education that is relevant to the needs of the students, 

employers and society. The initiative, aligned with the frame works of the University Grants 

Commission and the Kerala State Higher Education Council, integrates Outcome Based 

Education (OBE) into the curriculum. 

The curricula comprising knowledge and intellectual ability based programmes with 

multidisciplinary perspectives, offering research opportunities. University of Kerala 

commenced the Four Year Under Graduate Programme from the academic year 2024- ’25.  

Sree Narayana College, Chengannur is proud to be a part of the initiative; as part of it the 

college conducted orientation programme on 01- 07- 2024 for the new comers enrolling to 

FYUG Programme 2024-’25. 

Department of English arranged the Orientation session on 03- 07- 2024 to brief the objectives 

of the programme and the course basket prepared by the college. The session began at 1.00 pm 

and was made interesting with a PowerPoint presentation briefing the updated programmes and 

the opportunity it provides to the learners. 

 

FYUGP Orientation Session 2024- 25 organized by Department of English 



The session was beneficial to the students, as they came to know of the Multi- Disciplinary 

Course (MDC) and the Ability Enhancement Courses (AEC) offered by the Department. The 

detailed overview of the structuring of each semester and the Language Courses offered by the 

Department were projected on screen for further clarification. At the end of the session, a half 

an hour interaction session was conducted for the students. Those students who had certain 

dilemma about the new system and the courses raised their concerns which were clarified in 

the session.  

 

 

Students’ Interaction Session as part of FYUGP Orientation 2024- 25. 

 

The session successfully concluded at 3 pm with the feedback session from the students. 


